
REF: # 10382 ORIHUELA COSTA (VILLAMARTIN PAU-8 )

INFO

PRIS: 159.995 €

BOLIG TYPE: Rekkehus (Quad)

STED:
Orihuela Costa 
(Villamartin Pau-8 
) 

SOVEROM: 3 

Bad: 2

BOAREAL ( m2
):

85

TOMT ( m2 ): 113 

Terrasse ( m2
):

57 

ÅR: 2004

ETASJER: -

MELDING -

BESKRIVELSE

LOVELY “READY TO MOVE IN” QUAD PROPERTY LOCATED IN PAU 
8, VILLAMARTIN. Just 10 minutes walk from Villamartin Plaza is this 
lovely, clean and well maintained Quad property. On a East South West 
facing position with a communal pool.The property is facing into the 
urbanisation and has a large approx 12m2 front terrace, parking space 
for onsite parking and an outside lockable storage room.On entering you 
will immediately see how spacious and light the rooms are with a large 
open plan lounge, kitchen/dining area. The kitchen is a perfect size with 
plenty of extra light courtesy of a lovely sky light. On this floor you will 
find two good sized double bedrooms and a bathroom with bath tub. 
Upstairs there is a double bedroom, a bathroom with a walk-in shower 
and access to a lovely and large rooftop solarium of approx 45m2.The 
property has fitted wardrobes in all bedrooms, an alarm, internet and air-
conditioning in both the lounge area and master bedroom. The outside 



space is tiled throughout allowing for easy maintenance, the storage area 
is very generous and the on-site parking gives this property many 
advantages.Located within walking distance to the famous “Villamartin 
Plaza” with its many restaurants, bars, supermarkets, banks, pharmacies 
you have all amenities right on your doorstep! Villamartin was built 
around one of the most prestigious golf courses on the Costa Blanca, 
Villamartín Golf Club, it is home to a Cosmopolitan and International 
community. Just a short distance away you can find three other golf 
courses such as Las Ramblas, Campoamor and Las Colinas. However, it 
is not only a golfer’s paradise, you can also find a large range of activities 
and entertainment for all the family; water parks in Torrevieja and Ciudad 
Quesada, open weekly markets, cinemas etc. You will also find some of 
the best blue flag beaches in the region like La Zenia, Cabo Roig and 
Campoamor only 3km away! The area is also known to have one of the 
healthiest climates in the world! So, whether you are looking for a holiday 
home, a Golf property or a permanent residence, this property offers 
everything you could need! The nearest Airports are Alicante and Murcia 
Corvera, both approximately 50 minutes away.

ENERGETIC CERTIFIED



STIL

Mediterranean

UTSIKT

Panorama

AIRCONDITION

Stue
Soverom

DISTANSE TIL :

Strand : 4 Km

Flyplass: 50 Km

ORIENTERING

South East West

MØBLER

Furnished

PARKERING NR BILER

: 1

SKATT

Comunity : 350 €

I.B.I : 287 €

HOVED BOLIG

Lagerrom
Bad on suite

FLOARING

Fliser

KJØKKEN

Åpent kjøkken
Hvitevarer
Granit benkeplate

HAGE TERASSER

Åpen terasse
Stein murer
Felles hage

EXTRA

Innebygde garderober
Alarm
Sikkerhets dør
Vinduer med dobbelt glass
Sattelit TV
Lager rom
Internet



PROPERTY GALLERY



















"OUR EXPERIENCE IS YOUR GUARANTEE"


